
 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (May 4, 2023) – Dozens of Pittsburgh Regional Transit 
bus routes will be detoured this weekend for the Pittsburgh Marathon and related 
events. 
 
Riders are strongly encouraged to review the detours and allow for additional travel time 
throughout the weekend. Detours can be found at www.rideprt.org. 
 
Detours will start at noon on Friday, May 5 in downtown Pittsburgh for routes 52L, 53L, 
56, 57, 65, 67, 68, and 69 for staging and setup. 
 
On Saturday, more than 50 bus routes will be on detour starting at 7 a.m. for the UPMC 
Health Plan/UPMC Sports Medicine 5K Run and the Chick-fil-A Kids Marathon. 
 
On Sunday, more than 60 bus routes will be on detour from the start of service until 6 
p.m. for the Dick's Sport Goods Pittsburgh Marathon, the UPMC Health Plan Half-
Marathon, the FedEx Ground Marathon Relay and the UPMC Sports Medicine "BACK-
Half" Marathon Races.  
 
From the start of service on Sunday until 2:30 p.m., PRT will operate a free shuttle 
every 15-30 minutes between Oakland and Squirrel Hill. 
 
Also on Sunday, the Monongahela Incline will begin operating at 5 a.m. 
 
Concrete repair work in the downtown subway will not occur this weekend. That work 
will resume next weekend. 
 
Riders with questions about detours are encouraged to contact PRT Customer Service 
by calling 412-442-2000, on Twitter @pghtransitcare or via live chat at www.rideprt.org. 
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